Republic of the Philippines

COMMISSION ON HUMAN RIGHTS
Diliman, Quezon City

In Re:

National Inquiry on the Impact of CHR-NI-2016-0001
Climate Change on the Human Rights

of the Filipino People

4 X

NOTICE OF INOUIRY HEARING

All parties are hereby notified that the above-entitled Inquiry shall
continue to receive testimonies from experts, advocates, and other resource
persons on the issue of climate change on 27 and 28 September 2018, from
9:30 o’clock in the morning to 5:00 o’clock in the afternoon, at the Continuing
Legal Education Room of the New York City Bar Association, at 42 West
44th Street New York, NY, 10036.
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Quezon City, Philippines. 08 August 2018.

TO EUGENIO T. CADIZ
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